
                                                                                                               
 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

The children have had a lovely first week back after half term and have settled happily! 

 

Autumn Walk 

Our walk to Cheam Park is due to take place next week (Thursday 17th November). Please 

return your child’s permission slip as soon as possible if you have not already done so. If you 

have a current DBS for our school and are able to accompany us, please let us know. 

 

Library 

Unfortunately we have not been able to visit the library on some Wednesdays recently as other events (such as 

the flu vaccinations) have taken place in the library. We hope to be back into our library routine from this week 

onwards. 
 

Literacy:  

Please revise all the letter sounds taught so far:  

s/ a/ t/ p/ i/ n/ m/ d/ g/ o/ c / k/ ck/ e/ u/ r/ h/ b/ f/ l/ ff/ ll/ ss/ j 
 

This week’s sounds: v, w, x, y 

‘Tricky’ words: and, has, his, her 

Please also review: put, pull, full, as, I, is, the 
 

Reading diary:  

When reading at home, please write the date and a brief comment in the yellow reading diary. Reading diaries 

should be brought to school every day.  

 

Name writing: 

Please continue name writing practise, paying attention to the correct formation of the 

letters and encouraging your child to hold their pencil using a tripod grip. 

 

Mathematics:  

We are continuing to practise forming numbers 0-10 correctly. Please support your child with 

this at home. We will also be looking at small sets of objects and finding different ways to 

make amounts. We will also be investigating our pumpkins – comparing by size and weight as 

well as looking at what is inside them! 
 

Best Wishes,  

The Reception Team 
 

7th November 2022 
 


